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communication and exchange. The contributions in this
book build these bridges, which are vital in order to
communicate between different worlds of thought and
methodology – be it between Information Systems (IS)
research and practice, or between IS research and other
research disciplines. They describe how structuring can
be and should be done so as to foster communication and
collaboration. The topics covered reflect various layers
of structure that can serve as bridges: models,
processes, data, organizations, and technologies. In
turn, these aspects are complemented by visionary
outlooks on how structure influences the field.
Balancing Power without Weapons Ashley Thomas Lenihan
2018-03-22 This book focuses on the non-military
military means through which states intervene to balance
the economic and military power of other states. Also
available as Open Access.
Building IBM Enterprise Content Management Solutions
From End to End Wei-Dong Zhu 2014-10-22 IBM® Enterprise
Content Management (ECM) solutions provide efficient and
effective ways to capture content, manage the content
and business processes, discover insights from the
content, and derive actions to improve business
processes, products, and services. This IBM Redbooks®
publication introduces and highlights some of the IBM
ECM products that can be implemented and integrated
together to create end-to-end ECM solutions: IBM Case
Manager IBM Datacap IBM Content Manager OnDemand IBM
Enterprise Records IBM WatsonTM Content Analytics IBM
Content Classification For each product involved in the
ECM solution, this IBM Redbooks publication briefly
describes what it is, its functions and capabilities,
and provides step-by-step procedures for installing,
configuring, and implementing it. In addition, we
provide procedures for integrating these products
together to create an end-to-end ECM solution to achieve
the overall solution objectives. Not all of the products
are required to be integrated into an ECM solution.
Depending on your business requirements, you can choose
a subset of these products to be built into your ECM
solutions. This book serves as a hands-on learning guide
for information technology (IT) specialists who plan to
build ECM solutions from end-to-end, for a proof of
concept (PoC) environment, or for a proof of technology
environment. For implementing a production-strength ECM
solution, also refer to IBM Knowledge Center, IBM
Redbooks publications, and IBM Software Services.
Fundamentals of Business Intelligence Wilfried Grossmann
2015-06-02 This book presents a comprehensive and
systematic introduction to transforming process-oriented
data into information about the underlying business
process, which is essential for all kinds of decisionmaking. To that end, the authors develop step-by-step
models and analytical tools for obtaining high-quality
data structured in such a way that complex analytical
tools can be applied. The main emphasis is on process
mining and data mining techniques and the combination of
these methods for process-oriented data. After a general
introduction to the business intelligence (BI) process
and its constituent tasks in chapter 1, chapter 2
discusses different approaches to modeling in BI
applications. Chapter 3 is an overview and provides

BusinessObjects XI Release 2 For Dummies Derek Torres
2011-02-04 BusinessObjects may seem like a dauntingly
complex topic, but BusinessObjects XI Release 2 For
Dummies makes is a snap. Even if you're new to business
intelligence tools, this user-friendly guide makes it
easy to access, format and share data, analyze the
information this data contains, and measure your
organization’s performance. In no time, you'll be
finding your way around Universes to see how everything
is shaping up, viewing and creating reports, building
powerful queries on your organizations database, and
measuring your company's performance using
BusinessObjects XI Release 2. This completely jargonfree handbook will put you in complete control of the
ways and means of a truly exciting and powerful suite of
business intelligence tools. Discover how to: Make
business decisions with help from BusinessObjects Use
BusinessObjects XI wizards Perform a server installation
Create and define a Universe Set up desktop reporting
Customize and use InfoView Measure performance with
Dashboard and Analytics Take advantage of data marts and
understand how they fit into your BusinessObjects system
Created by a team with more than 15 years combined
experience working with BusinessObjects tools,
BusinessObjects XI Release 2 For Dummies comes complete
with several short lists of useful information,
including tips on how to prepare for a successful
BusinessObjects integration and helpful resources beyond
the pages of this book. You'll also find an overview of
Crystal Reports, BusinessObjects’ companion reporting
tool.
Pro Crystal Enterprise / BusinessObjects XI Programming
Carl Ganz 2007-04-30 Pro Crystal
Enterprise/BusinessObjects XI Programming shows you how
to create customized solutions using the Business
Objects/Crystal Enterprise object model. Here youll see
the object model utilized to create professional-quality
tools like on-demand web services, report metadata
extraction, scheduling, security, and user management.
Author Carl Ganz explains in detail how to build
advanced reporting solutions for Crystal
Enterprise/Business Objects XI. He shows how to
integrate CE/BO XI with .NET 2.0 and Visual Studio to
create more flexible, tailored, and responsive reporting
solutions than have previously been possible. In short,
you'll surpass what you thought you could achieve, and
learn to create almost any imaginable reporting solution
that Business Objects XI can handle.
Livres de France 2007 Includes, 1982-1995: Les Livres du
mois, also published separately.
The Art of Structuring Katrin Bergener 2019-01-25
Structuring, or, as it is referred to in the title of
this book, the art of structuring, is one of the core
elements in the discipline of Information Systems. While
the world is becoming increasingly complex, and a
growing number of disciplines are evolving to help make
it a better place, structure is what is needed in order
to understand and combine the various perspectives and
approaches involved. Structure is the essential
component that allows us to bridge the gaps between
these different worlds, and offers a medium for
businessobjects-desktop-intelligence-version-xi-r2
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details of data provisioning, including a section on big
data. Chapter 4 tackles data description, visualization,
and reporting. Chapter 5 introduces data mining
techniques for cross-sectional data. Different
techniques for the analysis of temporal data are then
detailed in Chapter 6. Subsequently, chapter 7 explains
techniques for the analysis of process data, followed by
the introduction of analysis techniques for multiple BI
perspectives in chapter 8. The book closes with a
summary and discussion in chapter 9. Throughout the
book, (mostly open source) tools are recommended,
described and applied; a more detailed survey on tools
can be found in the appendix, and a detailed code for
the solutions together with instructions on how to
install the software used can be found on the
accompanying website. Also, all concepts presented are
illustrated and selected examples and exercises are
provided. The book is suitable for graduate students in
computer science, and the dedicated website with
examples and solutions makes the book ideal as a
textbook for a first course in business intelligence in
computer science or business information systems.
Additionally, practitioners and industrial developers
who are interested in the concepts behind business
intelligence will benefit from the clear explanations
and many examples.
Service-Oriented Computing Munindar P. Singh 2006-02-22
This comprehensive text explains the principles and
practice of Web services and relates all concepts to
practical examples and emerging standards. Its
discussions include: Ontologies Semantic web
technologies Peer-to-peer service discovery Service
selection Web structure and link analysis Distributed
transactions Process modelling Consistency management.
The application of these technologies is clearly
explained within the context of planning, negotiation,
contracts, compliance, privacy, and network policies.
The presentation of the intellectual underpinnings of
Web services draws from several key disciplines such as
databases, distributed computing, artificial
intelligence, and multi-agent systems for techniques and
formalisms. Ideas from these disciplines are united in
the context of Web services and service-based
applications. Featuring an accompanying website and
teacher’s manual that includes a complete set of
transparencies for lectures, copies of open-source
software for exercises and working implementations, and
resources to conduct course projects, this book makes an
excellent graduate textbook. It will also prove an
invaluable reference and training tool for
practitioners.
Catalogue général 1953
Perspectives on Business Intelligence Raymond T. Ng
2013-04-01 business intelligence, big data, business
modeling, vivification, data integration, information
extraction, information visualization
BusinessObjects XI (Release 2): The Complete Reference
Cindi Howson 2005-09-05 This book is a must read for
anyone deploying BusinessObjects. It covers everything
from planning your upgrade to the latest release, to
best practices in universe design, and powerful report
creation that maximizes business insight. This book
covers the most frequently used features for the full BI
suite, in one comprehensive book. There's in depth
coverage of Designer, security via the Central
Management Console, InfoView, Web Intelligence, and
Desktop Intelligence. It goes beyond step-by-step
instructions to cover how and why in a business context.
Transition notes are interspersed for version 5 and 6
customers to understand the biggest changes in XI
Release 2. If you drive BI requirements in your company
or are a data warehouse program manager, Business
Objects administrator, report author or consumer, this
book is for you.
IBM Business Process Manager V8.5 Performance Tuning and
businessobjects-desktop-intelligence-version-xi-r2

Best Practices Mike Collins 2015-02-24 This IBM®
Redbooks® publication provides performance tuning tips
and best practices for IBM Business Process Manager (IBM
BPM) V8.5.5 (all editions) and IBM Business Monitor
V8.5.5. These products represent an integrated
development and runtime environment based on a key set
of service-oriented architecture (SOA) and business
process management (BPM) technologies. Such technologies
include Service Component Architecture (SCA), Service
Data Object (SDO), Business Process Execution Language
(BPEL) for web services, and Business Processing
Modeling Notation (BPMN). Both IBM Business Process
Manager and Business Monitor build on the core
capabilities of the IBM WebSphere® Application Server
infrastructure. As a result, Business Process Manager
solutions benefit from tuning, configuration, and best
practices information for WebSphere Application Server
and the corresponding platform Java virtual machines
(JVMs). This book targets a wide variety of groups, both
within IBM (development, services, technical sales, and
others) and customers. For customers who are either
considering or are in the early stages of implementing a
solution incorporating Business Process Manager and
Business Monitor, this document proves a useful
reference. The book is useful both in terms of best
practices during application development and deployment
and as a reference for setup, tuning, and configuration
information. This book talks about many issues that can
influence performance of each product and can serve as a
guide for making rational first choices in terms of
configuration and performance settings. Similarly,
customers who already implemented a solution with these
products can use the information presented here to gain
insight into how their overall integrated solution
performance can be improved.
Business Intelligence David Loshin 2012-11-27 Business
Intelligence: The Savvy Managers Guide, Second Edition,
discusses the objectives and practices for designing and
deploying a business intelligence (BI) program. It looks
at the basics of a BI program, from the value of
information and the mechanics of planning for success to
data model infrastructure, data preparation, data
analysis, integration, knowledge discovery, and the
actual use of discovered knowledge. Organized into 21
chapters, this book begins with an overview of the kind
of knowledge that can be exposed and exploited through
the use of BI. It then proceeds with a discussion of
information use in the context of how value is created
within an organization, how BI can improve the ways of
doing business, and organizational preparedness for
exploiting the results of a BI program. It also looks at
some of the critical factors to be taken into account in
the planning and execution of a successful BI program.
In addition, the reader is introduced to considerations
for developing the BI roadmap, the platforms for
analysis such as data warehouses, and the concepts of
business metadata. Other chapters focus on data
preparation and data discovery, the business rules
approach, and data mining techniques and predictive
analytics. Finally, emerging technologies such as text
analytics and sentiment analysis are considered. This
book will be valuable to data management and BI
professionals, including senior and middle-level
managers, Chief Information Officers and Chief Data
Officers, senior business executives and business staff
members, database or software engineers, and business
analysts. Guides managers through developing,
administering, or simply understanding business
intelligence technology Keeps pace with the changes in
best practices, tools, methods and processes used to
transform an organization’s data into actionable
knowledge Contains a handy, quick-reference to
technologies and terminology
Proceedings of International Conference on Advances in
Computing Aswatha Kumar M. 2012-09-03 This is the first
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International Conference on Advances in Computing
(ICAdC-2012). The scope of the conference includes all
the areas of New Theoretical Computer Science, Systems
and Software, and Intelligent systems. Conference
Proceedings is a culmination of research results, papers
and the theory related to all the three major areas of
computing mentioned above. Helps budding researchers,
graduates in the areas of Computer Science, Information
Science, Electronics, Telecommunication,
Instrumentation, Networking to take forward their
research work based on the reviewed results in the paper
by mutual interaction through e-mail contacts in the
proceedings.
Mobile Computing, Applications, and Services Gerard
Memmi 2014-03-04 This book constitutes the thoroughly
refereed post-conference proceedings of the 5th
International Conference on Mobile Computing,
Applications, and Services (MobiCASE 2013) held in
Paris, France, in November 2013. The 13 full, 5 short
and 9 poster papers were carefully reviewed and selected
from 64 submissions, and are presented together with 3
papers from the Workshop on Near Field Communication for
Mobile Applications (NFS). The conference papers are
covering mobile applications development, mobile social
networking, novel user experience and interfaces, mobile
services and platforms such as Android, iOS, BlackBerry
OS, Windows phone, Bada, mobile software engineering and
mobile Web, mobile payments and M2M infrastructure,
mobile services such as novel hardware add-ons, energy
aware services or tools, NFC-based services,
authentication services.
Implementing IBM Software Defined Network for Virtual
Environments Sangam Racherla 2014-09-04 This IBM®
Redbooks® publication shows how to integrate IBM
Software Defined Network for Virtual Environments (IBM
SDN VE) seamlessly within a new or existing data center.
This book is aimed at pre- and post-sales support,
targeting network administrators and other technical
professionals that want to get an overview of this new
and exciting technology, and see how it fits into the
overall vision of a truly Software Defined Environment.
It shows you all of the steps that are required to
design, install, maintain, and troubleshoot the IBM SDN
VE product. It also highlights specific, real-world
examples that showcase the power and flexibility that
IBM SDN VE has over traditional solutions with a legacy
network infrastructure that is applied to virtual
systems. This book assumes that you have a general
familiarity with networking and virtualization. It does
not assume an in-depth understanding of KVM or VMware.
It is written for administrators who want to get a quick
start with IBM SDN VE in their respective virtualized
infrastructure, and to get some virtual machines up and
running by using the rich features of the product in a
short amount of time (days, not week, or months).
BusinessObjects XI (Release 2) Desktop Intelligence
Thierry Petibon 2006
Intelligent Transportation Systems – Problems and
Perspectives Aleksander Sładkowski 2015-06-24 This book
presents a discussion of problems encountered in the
deployment of Intelligent Transport Systems (ITS). It
puts emphasis on the early tasks of designing and
proofing the concept of integration of technologies in
Intelligent Transport Systems. In its first part the
book concentrates on the design problems of urban ITS.
The second part of the book features case studies
representative for the different modes of transport.
These are freight transport, rail transport and
aerospace transport encompassing also space stations.
The book provides ideas for deployment which may be
developed by scientists and engineers engaged in the
design of Intelligent Transport Systems. It can also be
used in the training of specialists, students and postgraduate students in universities and transport high
schools.
businessobjects-desktop-intelligence-version-xi-r2

Analytics, Data Science, and Artificial Intelligence
Ramesh Sharda 2020-03-06 For courses in decision support
systems, computerized decision-making tools, and
management support systems. Market-leading guide to
modern analytics, for better business
decisionsAnalytics, Data Science, & Artificial
Intelligence: Systems for Decision Support is the most
comprehensive introduction to technologies collectively
called analytics (or business analytics) and the
fundamental methods, techniques, and software used to
design and develop these systems. Students gain
inspiration from examples of organisations that have
employed analytics to make decisions, while leveraging
the resources of a companion website. With six new
chapters, the 11th edition marks a major reorganisation
reflecting a new focus -- analytics and its enabling
technologies, including AI, machine-learning, robotics,
chatbots, and IoT.
Knowledge Management Klaus North 2018-04-03 This
textbook on knowledge management draws on the authors’
more than twenty years of research, teaching and
consulting experience. The first edition of this book
brought together European, Asian and American
perspectives on knowledge-based value creation; this
second edition features substantial updates to all
chapters, reflecting the implications of the digital
transformation on knowledge work and knowledge
management. It also addresses three new topics: the
impact of knowledge management practices on performance;
knowledge management in the public sector; and an
introduction to ISO 9001:2015 as an implementation
framework. The book is intended not only for academic
education but also as an essential guide for managers,
consultants, trainers, coaches, and all those engaged in
business, public administration or non-profit work who
are interested in learning about organizations in a
knowledge economy. Given its wealth of case studies,
examples, questions, exercises and e asy-to-use
knowledge management tools, it offers a true compendium
for learning about and implementing knowledge management
initiatives.
POWER7 and POWER7+ Optimization and Tuning Guide Brian
Hall 2013-03-04 This IBM® Redbooks® publication provides
advice and technical information about optimizing and
tuning application code to run on systems that are based
on the IBM POWER7® and POWER7+TM processors. This advice
is drawn from application optimization efforts across
many different types of code that runs under the IBM
AIX® and Linux operating systems, focusing on the more
pervasive performance opportunities that are identified,
and how to capitalize on them. The technical information
was developed by a set of domain experts at IBM. The
focus of this book is to gather the right technical
information, and lay out simple guidance for optimizing
code performance on the IBM POWER7 and POWER7+ systems
that run the AIX or Linux operating systems. This book
contains a large amount of straightforward performance
optimization that can be performed with minimal effort
and without previous experience or in-depth knowledge.
This optimization work can: Improve the performance of
the application that is being optimized for the POWER7
system Carry over improvements to systems that are based
on related processor chips Improve performance on other
platforms The audience of this book is those personnel
who are responsible for performing migration and
implementation activities on IBM POWER7-based servers,
which includes system administrators, system architects,
network administrators, information architects, and
database administrators (DBAs).
Universe Design with SAP BusinessObjects BI Christian
Ah-Soon 2013-11-01 * Everything you need to know about
the new Information Design Tool and UNX universes *
Explore step-by-step universe design, from connecting to
different data sources, to creating data foundations, to
building business layers * Compare and convert UNV to
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UNX universes Bend the cosmos to your will! For SAP data
and non-SAP data alike, this comprehensive resource
spans universe creation to universe publication. Learn
to build single- and multisource data foundations and
business layers and to convert UNV to UNX using the new
Information Design Tool. Using step-by-step instructions
and guiding screenshots, explore the important
Information Design Tool features and functionalities
that will put intelligent design within your grasp.
Information Design Tool Explore its interface and find
tips to design and manage universes that fit your needs.
Not Just Semantics Begin with a conversation on the
fundamental role of the semantic layer and then move
into the pillars of universe design: the data foundation
and the business layer.Connecting to any Data Source and
to SAP Systems Connect to any relational data source or
OLAP cube with your universe, and make sure you're using
the right parameters and access methods to retrieve
enterprise data from SAP systems. Publishing and Sharing
Universes Learn how to make universes available for
consumption by SAP BusinessObjects BI tools and for
collaboration with other designers. Comparing the Old
with the New Differentiate between universes created
with the Universe Design Tool and Information Design
Tool, and learn how to convert UNV to UNX.
Integrating IBM Security and SAP Solutions Axel Buecker
2012-03-19 Many large and medium-sized organizations
have made strategic investments in the SAP NetWeaver
technology platform as their primary application
platform. In fact, SAP software is used to manage many
core business processes and data. As a result, it is
critical for all organizations to manage the life cycle
of user access to the SAP applications while adhering to
security and risk compliance requirements. In this IBM®
Redbooks® publication, we discuss the integration points
into SAP solutions that are supported by the IBM
Security access and identity management product
capabilities. IBM Security software offers a range of
identity management (IdM) adapters and access management
components for SAP solutions that are available with IBM
Tivoli® Identity Manager, IBM Tivoli Directory
Integrator, IBM Tivoli Directory Server, IBM Access
Manager for e-business, IBM Tivoli Access Manager for
Enterprise Single Sign-On, and IBM Tivoli Federated
Identity Manager. This book is a valuable resource for
security officers, consultants, administrators, and
architects who want to understand and implement an
identity management solution for an SAP environment.
Crystal Reports 2008: The Complete Reference George Peck
2008-08-14 Your One-Stop Guide to Enterprise Reporting
with Crystal Reports 2008 Transform disconnected
corporate data into compelling, interactive business
intelligence using all of the powerful tools available
in Crystal Reports 2008. Through detailed explanations,
real-world examples, and expert advice, this
comprehensive guide shows you how to create, maintain,
and distribute dynamic, visually appealing enterprise
database reports. Crystal Reports 2008: The Complete
Reference explains how to select and gather pertinent
business data, organize it into manageable groups, and
assemble it into user-friendly business reports. You
will learn how to improve report interactivity with sort
controls and the parameter panel; solve complex
reporting problems with cross-tabs and subreports;
integrate Crystal Xcelsius dashboards; reduce
development time; and publish your results to Web and
Windows applications. Integrate pictures, multimedia
files, graphs, and charts Allow user-controlled report
sorting with new sort controls Develop sophisticated
formulas and custom functions with the Formula Workshop
Embed Flash files, including Xcelsius 2008 interactive
dashboards Create complex cross-tab reports with new
derived rows and columns Export reports into Word,
Excel, Acrobat, and updated XML formats Enhance Web
interactivity with the new parameter panel and optional
businessobjects-desktop-intelligence-version-xi-r2

parameter fields Work with SQL databases, OLAP cubes,
and proprietary systems Centralize design elements and
auto-update reports using the repository Schedule and
distribute reports with the latest BusinessObjects
Enterprise XI 3.0 Embed reports in Web and Windows
applications using Visual Studio 2008
Practical Aspects of Knowledge Management Dimitris
Karagiannis 2004-12-01 This book contains the papers
presented at the 5th International Conference on Prtical Aspects of Knowledge Management organized by the
Department of Knowledge Management, Institute of
Computer Science and Business Informatics, University of
Vienna. The event took place on December 02–03, 2004 in
Vienna. The PAKM conference series offers a
communication forum and meeting ground for practitioners
and researchers engaged in developing and deploying
advanced bu- ness solutions for the management of
knowledge and intellectual capital. Contributions
pursuing integrated approaches which consider
organizational, technological and c- tural issues of
knowledge management have been elected for presentation.
PAKM is a forum for people to share their views, to
exchange ideas, to develop new insights, and to envision
completely new kinds of solutions for knowledge
management problems. The accepted papers are of high
quality and are not too specialized so that the main
issues can be understood by someone outside the
respective ?eld. This is crucial for an
interdisciplinary exchange of ideas. Like its
predecessors, PAKM 2004 featured two invited talks. It
is a real joy seeing the visibility of the
conferenceincrease and noting that kno- edge management
researchers and practitioners from all over the world
submitted - pers. This year, 163 papers and case studies
were submitted, from which 48 were - cepted.
Business Rules Management and Service Oriented
Architecture Ian Graham 2007-02-06 Business rules
management system (BRMS) is a software tools that work
alongside enterprise IT applications. It enables
enterprises to automate decision-making processes
typically consisting of separate business rules
authoring and rules execution applications. This
proposed title brings together the following key ideas
in modern enterprise system development best practice.
The need for service-oriented architecture (SOA). How
the former depends on component-based development (CBD).
Database-centred approaches to business rules (inc.
GUIDES). Knowledge-based approaches to business rules.
Using patterns to design and develop business rules
management systems Ian Graham is an industry consultant
with over 20 years. He is recognized internationally as
an authority on business modelling, object-oriented
software development methods and expert systems. He has
a significant public presence, being associated with
both UK and international professional organizations,
and is frequently quoted in the IT and financial press.
BUSINESS OBJECTS XI RELEASE 2 FOR DUMMIES Derek Torres
2008-06 Market_Desc: · Primary: This book is designed
for the average BusinessObjects XI user, people using
the software but who are not system administrators.
Professional experience has demonstrated that people
often use this complex suite of applications with little
to no BusinessObjects experience and who are not
necessarily computer gurus. · Secondary: This book may
also be beneficial to companies that are considering
BusinessObjects implementation and are looking to
determine the learning curve for employees. Special
Features: · HOT TOPIC: Hundreds of thousands of end
users work with various Business Objects products every
day, just as thousands of business intelligence software
professionals and consultants install and maintain this
software, write complex reports and queries, and
otherwise assist their respective user constituencies·
BUSINESS INTELLIGENCE MARKET: Business Intelligence
tools remain an attractive market for software vendors
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and are one of the top investment priorities for enduser organizations. With 2004 revenue of 925.6 million
dollars, Business Objects looks set to drive towards the
$1 billion mark in 2005, due largely to its acquisition
of Crystal Decisions and the release of BusinessObjects
XI· COMPLETE COVERAGE: BusinessObjects is actually a
family of products rather than a single product.
BusinessObjects XI R2 For Dummies covers all the
individual applications giving the reader a context of
exactly what tools do what functions and with what
particular look and feel user interface style.· EXPERT
AUTHORS: Both Derek Torres and Stuart Mudie have worked
at the Paris headquarters of Business Objects where they
produced documentation and training materials on the
BusinessObjects software. Both authors communicate with
their readers and promote their books through their own
blogs. Derek promotes his books on his blogs at
www.derektorres.net and on his Amazon Blog. Stuart Mudie
promotes his books on www.blethers.com About The Book:
BusinessObjects XI Release 2 for Dummies is intended to
serve as a companion piece to the software. It provides
a brief overview of each application so that readers
understand when or why they might need the application.
The book provides hands-on explanations and exercises so
that readers can quickly and easily learn what they want
to know: learning how to learn the software in plain
English.
SAP BusinessObjects Dashboards 4.1 Cookbook David Lai
2015-03-30 If you are a developer with a good command
and knowledge of creating dashboards, but are not yet an
advanced user of SAP BusinessObjects Dashboards, then
this is the perfect book for you. Prerequisites include
a good working knowledge of Microsoft Excel as well as
knowledge of basic dashboard practices.
Building a Data Warehouse Vincent Rainardi 2008-03-11
Here is the ideal field guide for data warehousing
implementation. This book first teaches you how to build
a data warehouse, including defining the architecture,
understanding the methodology, gathering the
requirements, designing the data models, and creating
the databases. Coverage then explains how to populate
the data warehouse and explores how to present data to
users using reports and multidimensional databases and
how to use the data in the data warehouse for business
intelligence, customer relationship management, and
other purposes. It also details testing and how to
administer data warehouse operation.
BusinessObjects (version XI R2) Desktop Intelligence
Thierry Petibon 2006
Cloud Computing Bible Barrie Sosinsky 2010-12-10 The
complete reference guide to the hot technology of cloud
computing Its potential for lowering IT costs makes
cloud computing a major force for both IT vendors and
users; it is expected to gain momentum rapidly with the
launch of Office Web Apps later this year. Because cloud
computing involves various technologies, protocols,
platforms, and infrastructure elements, this
comprehensive reference is just what you need if you?ll
be using or implementing cloud computing. Cloud
computing offers significant cost savings by eliminating
upfront expenses for hardware and software; its growing
popularity is expected to skyrocket when Microsoft
introduces Office Web Apps This comprehensive guide
helps define what cloud computing is and thoroughly
explores the technologies, protocols, platforms and
infrastructure that make it so desirable Covers mobile
cloud computing, a significant area due to everincreasing cell phone and smartphone use Focuses on the
platforms and technologies essential to cloud computing
Anyone involved with planning, implementing, using, or
maintaining a cloud computing project will rely on the
information in Cloud Computing Bible.
SAP BusinessObjects Web Intelligence Jim Brogden 2017
Bring your data presentations into focus with this
comprehensive guide to SAP BusinessObjects Web
businessobjects-desktop-intelligence-version-xi-r2

Intelligence. Updated for Webi 4.2, this book will teach
you to create, design, and share your reports, while
exploring the fundamentals of Webi and its extended
capabilities. This fourth edition includes information
on data source options for building new documents and
queries, and a new HTML5-based viewing interface. Punch
up your reporting and analysis! a. SAP BI 4.2 SP4 Dive
into Web Intelligence 4.2 enhancements and platform
improvements, including a new HTML5 user interface,
support for geomaps, and access to additional data
sources b. Webi from A to Z Get the complete picture of
working with Web Intelligence, from creation to
publication. From the first step to the last, learn how
to design reports that make an impact with this
comprehensive guide c. Web Intelligence Interactive
Viewer Discover the HTML5-based Web Intelligence
Interactive Viewer and BI launchpad, a fully integrated
interface for organizing, viewing, analyzing, and
sharing business intelligence content.
Frontiers in Enterprise Integration Li D. Xu 2020-10-29
Enterprise Information Systems (EIS) integrate and
support business processes across functional boundaries
in a supply chain environment, and have become
increasingly popular over the last 15 years. In recent
years, more and more enterprises world-wide have adopted
EIS such as Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) for
running their businesses. Previously, information
systems such as CAD, CAM, MRPII and CRM were widely used
for partial functional integration within a business
organization. With global operation, global supply
chain, and fierce competition in place, there is a need
for suitable EIS such as ERP, E-Business or E-Commerce
systems to integrate extended enterprises in a supply
chain environment with the objective of achieving
efficiency, competency, and competitiveness. As a
result, there is a growing demand for researching EIS to
provide insights into challenges, issues, and solutions
related to the design, implementation and management of
EIS. The papers in Advances in Enterprise Information
Systems were selected from two premier international
conferences: the International Forum of Information
Systems Frontiers—Xian International Symposium (IFISF),
June 29-30, 2006, Xian, China and the IFIP TC 8.9
International Conference on Research and Practical
Issues of Enterprise Information Systems (Confenis
2007), October 14-16, Beijing, China. Both events
provided an excellent opportunity for EIS academicians
and practitioners in the world to gather and exchange
ideas, and present original research in their fields.
Advances in Enterprise Information Systems will be
invaluable to scientists, researchers and professionals
in EIS.
Business Intelligence in Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Norm
Warren 2013-05-15 Dive into the business intelligence
features in SharePoint 2013—and use the right
combination of tools to deliver compelling solutions.
Take control of business intelligence (BI) with the
tools offered by SharePoint 2013 and Microsoft SQL
Server 2012. Led by a group of BI and SharePoint
experts, you’ll get step-by-step instructions for
understanding how to use these technologies best in
specific BI scenarios—whether you’re a SharePoint
administrator, SQL Server developer, or business
analyst. Discover how to: Manage the entire BI
lifecycle, from determining key performance indicators
to building dashboards Use web-based Microsoft Excel
services and publish workbooks on a SharePoint Server
Mash up data from multiple sources and create Data
Analysis Expressions (DAX) using PowerPivot Create datadriven diagrams that provide interactive processes and
context with Microsoft Visio Services Use dashboards,
scorecards, reports, and key performance indicators to
monitor and analyze your business Use SharePoint to view
BI reports side by side, no matter which tools were used
to produced them
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BusinessObjects XI Web intelligence Thierry Petibon 2008
Ce livre sur BusinessObjects Web Intelligence s'adresse
à tout utilisateur (collaborateur ou décideur), appelé à
travailler avec cette application pour interroger les
données de l'entreprise et produire des rapports fiables
et pertinents. Vous apprendrez à maîtriser les
différentes fonctionnalités de BusinessObjects Web
Intelligence (Webi) qui permettent de construire des
documents de qualité : création de requêtes, mise en
forme de rapports (sections, ruptures, filtres, etc.)
analyse des données (exploration ascendante,
descendante, etc.), création de graphiques... Pour vous
aider dans votre apprentissage, vous suivrez de nombreux
exemples adaptés à des problématiques courantes. Vous
découvrirez également des techniques permettant de
répondre à des besoins plus complexes d'analyse ou de
mise en forme : rapports interactifs avec la notion
d'invite, requêtes avancées, utilisation de fichiers de
données personnels, liaison entre sources de données,
insertion de calculs dans un document, regroupement de
valeurs, etc.
SAP BusinessObjects BI 4.0 The Complete Reference 3/E
Cindi Howson 2012-08-22 The definitive reference for
building actionable business intelligence—completely
revised for SAP BusinessObjects BI 4.0. Unleash the full
potential of business intelligence with fact-based
decisions, aligned to business goals, using reports and
dashboards that lead from insight to action. SAP
BusinessObjects BI 4.0: The Complete Reference offers
completely updated coverage of the latest BI platform.
Find out how to work with the new Information Design
Tool to create universes that access multiple data
sources and SAP BW. See how to translate complex
business questions into highly efficient Web
Intelligence queries and publish your results to the BI
Launchpad. Learn how to create dashboards from data
sourced through a universe or spreadsheet. The most
important concepts for universe designers, report and
dashboard authors, and business analysts are fully
explained and illustrated by screenshots, diagrams, and
step-by-step instructions. Establish and evolve BI goals
Maximize your BI investments by offering the right
module to the right user Create robust universes with
the Information Design Tool, leveraging multiple data
sources, derived tables, aggregate awareness, and
parameters Develop a security plan that is scalable and
flexible Design Web Intelligence reports from basic to
advanced Create sophisticated calculations and advanced
formatting to highlight critical business trends Build
powerful dashboards to embed in PowerPoint or the BI
Launchpad Use Explorer to visually navigate large data
sets and uncover patterns
Data Mining Krzysztof J. Cios 2007-10-05 This
comprehensive textbook on data mining details the unique

businessobjects-desktop-intelligence-version-xi-r2

steps of the knowledge discovery process that prescribes
the sequence in which data mining projects should be
performed, from problem and data understanding through
data preprocessing to deployment of the results. This
knowledge discovery approach is what distinguishes Data
Mining from other texts in this area. The book provides
a suite of exercises and includes links to instructional
presentations. Furthermore, it contains appendices of
relevant mathematical material.
SAP BusinessObjects BI System Administration Greg Myers
2014-10-01 As a system administrator, you know that
users like to keep you on your toes. Don't worry This
guide to BOBJ administration helps you stay one step
ahead. From sizing to troubleshooting, it offers you the
background you need to administer a system that does
what it's supposed to do.
Implementing SAP HANA Jonathan Haun 2013 Implement SAP
HANA as a standalone data warehouse Integrate SAP Data
Services and the SAP BusinessObjects BI tools with SAP
HANA Benefit from step-by-step instructions, technical
details, and downloadable data for every step In the new
SAP HANA era, processes that once took weeks now take
days, hours, or even minutes. Truly take advantage of
this bold jump forward with this resource for a
standalone SAP HANA implementation. Master data loading
with SAP Data Services, data modeling in SAP HANA, and
then SAP HANA integration with SAP BusinessObjects BI
for reporting and analytics. From general concepts to
specific implementation steps and a real-world case
study, this book offers the practical details about
implementing SAP HANA that will shift your system into
high gear. Data Storage See how SAP HANA has
fundamentally changed data storage with column store
tables that improve compression and, consequently,
performance. SAP Data Services Avoid fast trash.
Preprovision your data using source system analysis,
profiling tools, and mapping to load high-quality data
into SAP HANA.SAP HANA Studio Dive into SAP HANAspecific data modelling components like the attribute,
analytic, and calculation views that produce quality
multidimensional models. Connecting SAP HANA with BI
Deliver sophisticated data visualization and analysis by
integrating SAP BusinessObjects Design Studio, SAP
Lumira, SAP Predictive Analysis, and more with SAP HANA.
Hands-On Case Study Take SAP HANA for a test drive.
Download the data for the fictitious AdventureWorks
Cycle Company s implementation and follow along every
step of the way. Highlights Source system analysis SAP
Data Services Analytic, attribute, and calculation views
SAP HANA Studio Columnar database technology
Denormalization Information Design Tool SAP Information
Steward SAP Predictive Analysis SAP BusinessObjects BI
toolset SAP Lumira
Livres hebdo 2008
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